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August 25, 1995
:
'

.,

'

Chief, Rules Review and Directives Branch
Division of Freedom of Information and Publication Services
Office of Administration
Mail Stop: T 6D 59
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555 ;

|
SUBJECT: COMANCHE PEAK STEAM ELECTRIC STATION (CPSES) |

DOCKET NOS. 50 445 AND 50 446 |

C0 K NTS ON REVIEW 0F REVISED NRC SYSTEMATIC ASSESSMENT OF LICENSEE |

PERFORMANCE (SALP) PROGRAM j

Gentlemen: ;

TU Electric appreciates the opportunity to comment on the current SALP process.
'

We have been favorably impressed with the revisions to the SALP process. We
believe the revisions to the process have more properly distributed the
functional areas into four relatively equal components and helps us to focus our
resources in the appropriate areas of the SALP. ;

.

TU Electric has similarly been favorably impressed with the directness of the !

abbreviated SALP Report and the candid dialogue at the SALP presentation
meetings.

.

TU Electric is concerned that the SALP process and the new Integrated
Performance Assessment Program (IPAP) appear to be redundant in both the
function and scope. TU Electric is concerned about the effects of this
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redundancy on our resources. TU Electric believes that the NRC should reconsider
the need for IPAP or the SALP in light of this redundancy.

Sincerely,
'

e a. %ryC. L. Ter

dMBy: M '
,

Roger D. Walker
Regulatory Affairs Manager

RJA/ra

c- Mr. T. J. Polich, NRR
Hr. William H. Rasin, NEI
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